

TERM 2 I WEDNESDAY 26 JUNE 2019













M.A.D.E FOR STAGE

Last Wednesday evening the College hosted the bi-annual M.A.D.E FOR STAGE event.

This is an evening of entertainment where our Senior students showcase their musical, art, drama and entertainment skills across various ensembles and elective music classes. The event featured special guest Chris Sebastian as the MC, and he was the perfect fit for the night; performing two pieces together with our students, as well as a solo item. He was very inspiring for our students, and connected well with the College, referring back to his childhood experiences as a performer in a school very similar to Thomas Hassall.

The evening featured performances from; Senior Stage Band, Senior Concert Band, Senior Drum Circle, Contemporary Band, Senior Vocal Group, MISA Dance Troupe, Drama students, Years 9 & 10 elective music classes, and select students from years 7 & 8. Congratulations to all of the student performers, and a big thankyou to the technical team and all the music/dance/drama staff from the Creative Arts Faculty for all of their assistance with the students. There was also a very special performance of the Nut Bush, featuring members of the audience having a go on stage dancing the Nutbush – even our very own Mr Young!

Mr Byron Mark

Director of Ensembles